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I write to thank you warmly for the arrangements made

by the Danish Government for last week's European Council.

Your hospitality was most generous and, if I may say so, you

steered us through the discussion of difficult subjects with

great skill.

May I thank you, too, for the beautiful book and table

lighter which you gave me as mementoes of the occasion.
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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 8 December 1982

:

His Excellency Mr. Paul SchlUter


